
 

 

 

 
STAFF REPORT TO COMMUNITY AND LIBRARY SERVICES 

COMMISSION (CLSC) 
 
 

TO:  Chair Ward-Jackson and Members of the CLSC Commission  
 
SUBMITTED BY:  Christopher Roke, Parks and Recreation Director 
 
MEETING DATE: July 14, 2025 
 
TOPIC:  Nonprofit Group Presentations 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive an update on the Nonprofit Group Presentations. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
Currently there are 14 City Recognized Nonprofit Groups in the City of Hercules.  Every year 
the Community and Library Services Commission hears presentations from each group about 
what they have been up to this year and what they plan to do going forward.  These 
presentations are held during the Commission meetings in September, October, and 
November. 
 
Once the presentations are complete, each Nonprofit group has an opportunity to apply for 
apply for renewal.  The renewals are due in November and the Commission votes on them at 
the December meeting. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
 
Staff is preparing the annual renewals this summer and will start to schedule the presentations 
in August, for the September, October and November Community and Library Services 
Commission meetings respectively.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
Many of these City Recognized groups fundraise to help offset expenses, provide services to, 
and/or hold events that benefit the community.  Without these nonprofit groups, the city would 
not be able to offer as many events for the Community.  While there is no specific fiscal impact 
to having these groups as City Recognized groups, their contributions to the community and 
the city are extremely important.   
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 

1. None 


